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Dear Families,
Our children in Key Stage One have been engaging in an expedition called Not all heroes wear
capes: How can I be a hero in my community? As part of this expedition the children have so far met
local heroes from the Parish council, homelessness experts and foodbank advocates. They decided
they could do something to help, taking inspiration from our core text ‘Let the Children March’ . They
have been busy making banners and placards to help raise awareness for the Askern CRY foodbank
and would like to invite you to support our work.

Wednesday 1st November 9.30 onwards - The March
The children will be walking around Norton with their signs to raise awareness. If you would like to
support your children you are welcome to join us on the march however we ask that you drop your
child off as normal and join the walk at 9.30 behind the group of children. This is to allow us to
ensure your children are safe within our staffing ratios. Alternatively you may want to stand
somewhere along the route to cheer them on - I will post the route on ClassDojo pages closer to the
event if this is something you would like to do.

Thursday 2nd November - Food Drop
We would like the children to see the impact of their work and their march so we are asking for
donations for Askern CRY foodbank to be brought to school (KS1 playground) between 8.30 - 9.30 on
this day. Donations could include tinned tuna, hot dogs, beef stew or stewed steak, tinned meatballs.
Tinned vegetables such as potatoes, carrots, peas, baked beans, and spaghetti. Any type of tinned
soup, tinned tomatoes, Rice Pudding or any type of tinned fruit. Pasta sauce, rice or pasta. UHT Milk,
tea bags, coffee, any type of children’s cereal, weetabix, any hygiene products such as shampoo
etc.

Thank you for any support you are able to offer, as always it is greatly appreciated.

Laura Parsons
Laura Parsons
Assistant Headteacher
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